
 
 
 

 
  

Happenings at the Hills 
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A very special Anniversary 

On June 18th, 1941 Dan and Mary Jane 
Kramer became husband and wife. 
There married life started with a trip to 
California where Dan began his military 
service stationed on the battleship 
California in Hawaii. Dan was there 
when Japan attacked pearl harbor. Dan 
survived and returned to California 
after the war ended. Mary was waiting 
in California for Dan while he was 
fighting the war. Dan and Mary Jane 
decided to move to Clinton for Dan to 
follow a job lead at Dupont. They built 
their life here welcoming many 
friendships. Mary Jane and Dan had 3 
children, and numerous grandchildren 
for there 78-year wedding anniversary 
we congratulated them both and lifted 
our glass to a long and happy 
marriage. We asked Dan what the 
secret to a long marriage and he 
replied, “always say Yes Dear”. 

 

   
 

 

 

Reminder if you refer 
someone new to 
move in and they 

stay for 30 days you 
get a free months 

rent 

 

 
 

JULY BIRTHDAYS 
 

LUCILLE SNYDER 1ST 

 
HOWARD HUIZENGA 16TH 

 
MARILYN MEYER 20TH 
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Celebrating in July 
 

Lunch with Kris 
July 17th at 11:45am 

 
Ice cream Social  

July 17th from 3pm to 4pm 
 

 
 

 

Throughout the Month of July We 
will Be Having A variety Of 

Activities to raise Money For The 
Alzheimer’s Association! 



 
 
 

 

 

June Gave us many wonderful memories and 
Fun activities. We even got to witness new life in 
the form of baby ducks. July is shaping up to be 
another wonderful month. This month as we 
celebrate Independence Day, and the 50th 
anniversary of the moon landing. We see how far 
we have progressed and how many things have 
changed. We look forward to what is to come and 
the friends we will meet along the way.  

We celebrated many things in June from Father’s 
Day with some burgers and beer to our summer 
BBQ beach bash we had lots of laugh and fun 
throughout the month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Lunch with Kris is always fun 
and full of laughter come join us 
this month and have lunch on 
Kris. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We welcomed the first day of 
summer in with our BBQ Beach 
bash with great food and good 
Friends. 

 

Phyllis, Nadiene, Carol enjoying  
diner 
 
 

 

 
Dan, Jack and Ray Cheers to 
Summer! 
 
 
 

  

 

What A Great Way to Welcome Summer😊 
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